
 
 
 
Dear Little Lambs Families, 
 

Happy New Year! We are looking forward to an exciting second half of our Little Lambs 
program. 
 

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year is here! We are now accepting ​Priority 
Registrations. ​This registration is for church members, current students, siblings of current 
students, and alumni families (those families who may have been here in previous years and are 
returning with another child).  
 

Included in this email is information on each of the classes offered for the coming school 
year along with a registration flyer and registration form. Classes are filled on a first come, first 
served basis. Beginning February 8th, students new to Little Lambs will be permitted to register, 
also on a first come, first served basis. 
 

Please fill out the registration form and return it to me before February 8th. Once I have 
received your form, you will receive an electronic invoice with a charge of a $60 registration fee, 
plus a deposit (1/10th of the yearly fee). ​The $60 registration fee is non-refundable. Your 
deposit is refundable until June 30, 2021.​ You may hand your form and check to me or scan 
and email it to me at ​kim.dial@bjumc.org​ or ​kimdial@yahoo.com​. Your place is secured when 
the registration fee and deposit are paid. 
 

Please pass this information on to any alumni or friends. If you have any questions, 
please call me at (908) 766-1871 (school) or (908) 963-7672 (cell). We are looking forward to 
another wonderful year! 
 

Sincerely, 
Kim Dial 

Director, Little Lambs  
 


